FEEDBACK FROM THE FRIENDS AND FAMILY TEST SURVEY

RESULTS SO FAR

	EXTREMELY LIKELY
	LIKELY
	NEITHER LIKELY OR UNLIKELY
	UNLIKELY
	EXTREMELY UNLIKELY
	DON'T KNOW


   844              180          13           13              13                 4
COMMENTS FROM PATIENTS IN MARCH 2018

All doctors and staff are fantastic
The service we receive is excellent

Everyone is always very helpful

All very good

All good

We always receive first class treatment and we are very lucky to have such a wonderful centre. Doctors, nurses and reception are all wonderful

Over the past few years it has been very difficult to get a doctor’s appointment. This is perhaps because people book early on-line – not everyone can get up at 6 am

Prompt, friendly and efficient service. The doctor allowed plenty of time; blood test unexpectedly needed was done immediately. Thank you so very much.

Very good service

Always helpful and quick to serve

Excellent and professional service. The staff go above and beyond to assist

We are holidaying in the area and I required an emergency appointment. The staff were extremely helpful and friendly. I couldn’t have asked for a better service. Much appreciated.

 COMMENTS FROM THE PRACTICE 
Thank you to all those patients who have taken the time and trouble to complete this survey which the Department of Health requires us to run throughout the year on a continuous basis.

We appreciate it can be difficult to get an appointment and particularly around the bank holiday weekends. Some appointments are available to book on-line but there are plenty of others that can only be booked by contacting us. During the week leading up to the Easter bank holiday weekend 26 patients booked an appointment to see a GP and failed to turn up or to tell us that they were unable to keep the appointment. Please help us by keeping your appointment or let us know if you cannot - even if it is at the very last minute.
Sue Bennett, Practice Manager
